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Dear Parents

I hope you all had a good half term break and enjoyed time with your families.

l‘&j In our first week back our pupils have starting using the school pool and are thoroughly enjoying
this facility. Thank you to all the parents who have undertaken the Lifeguard training and Pool

Awareness to enable after school and holiday swimming to take place.

We will be running one more Lifeguard training session to enable more Reception parents and

attend this training, please let Sharon in the office know.

we will send them home for you to look at.

St Mary’s School Facebook page

Sitver Grvard

any other parents who were unable to attend the other sessions to undertake this training. This
training will take place on Tuesday 19" June 1.30 — 3.00 pm at St Mary’s. If you would like to

Our pupils had their class photos taken on Wednesday morning; the weather was so nice we
were able to have these taken outside. Once we have the proofs from the photography company

We have set up a Facebook page for St Mary’s School so that we can update parents on

forthcoming events, trips, give relevant information, etc. If you search for ‘@stmarysdorch’ you

will find our Facebook page. Please ‘like’ the page and we can then keep you up to date.

Parish Fete

A reminder that the Parish Fete is happening this Saturday starting at 2.00pm, St Mary’s Choir

will be singing at the Fete at 2.30 pm if you are able to go along.

Mass at St Mary’s

Our next Mass at St Mary’s is next Wednesday 13™ June; you are all very welcome to join us at

9.15 am for this service.

Year 4 Science

Next Thursday morning 14™ June, Year 4 will be taking part in a Science session at St Osmund’s
g

School, these are really good sessions which the children really enjoy.
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Cake Sale

Next Monday 11th June some staff from St Mary’s and Haycorns are running a cake sale to raise
funds for Macmillan Cancer Care. They are also taking on the Jurassic Coast Mighty Hike on
30th June. The cake sale will be run at pick up time on Monday, please bring along some
pennies to buy a cake or two to help them reach their fundraising target — many thanks.
Swimming Pool Vouchers

Swimming Pool vouchers are now available from the school office. They are £25.00 and enable
your child(ren) at St Mary’s to use the pool under your supervision after school between 3.30
and 4.30 pm and during the school holidays 2.00-3.30 pm. Two Lifeguards will also be present
at these times.

These sessions should be starting from Monday 11™ June for the rest of the summer term and
this summer holiday.

Please see in your book bags some information from DASP Music.
Yours Sincerely

P. Fearn

Mrs Paula Fearn
Head Teacher
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